
Attention Wildlife Students and Young Professionals 
 

SAVE THE DATE!! 
 

Upcoming Learning Opportunity 
 

Who: Open to Students and Young Professionals. Other Chapter members who would like to attend will be 

placed on a waiting list for any leftover spots. 

What: 2023 Wildlife Techniques Workshop 

When: April 22, 2023  

Where: Horseshoe Ranch 

Cost:  Free, but a $6 annual membership with the Arizona Chapter of TWS is requested 
 

Info: The Arizona Chapter of The Wildlife Society is hosting a one-day workshop on Wildlife Techniques. 

Classes will be held throughout the day and there will be bat mist netting after dark on Saturday and potential 

activities on Sunday morning. Camping will be permitted at Horseshoe Ranch on both Friday and Saturday 

night for all participants and offers opportunities for informal networking with professionals. Classes will begin 

at 8:00 AM and end at 5:00 PM with the exception of a few activities including bat mist netting.   

 

This is a hands-on workshop where you will be exposed to several different techniques used in the field of 

wildlife management. These techniques and demonstrations will be taught by the professionals who use them 

regularly, such as the Arizona Game and Fish Department, USDA Wildlife Services, local Universities, and 

non-governmental organizations.  

 

Some of the topics may include: 

• Capture techniques (Sherman traps, clover traps, etc.). 

• Darting/leg holds/propane net guns 

• CODA Net Gun 

• Bat identification and mist netting. 

• Radio-telemetry and GPS. 

 

Space is limited to 60 persons, so you must RSVP by April 16!  

To reserve your spot for this practical skills learning opportunity contact Holly Hicks at 623-236-7499, or 

hhicks@azgfd.gov. 

 

Sponsored by the Arizona Game and Fish Department! 
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